Office of Superintendent of Schools June 30, 1999
Board Meeting of July 14, 1999

Henry C. Fraind, Deputy Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR AUTHORIZATION TO ENTER INTO A CONTRACT
WITH THE LAW FIRM OF MARINO & WALSH TO PROVIDE LEGAL
SERVICES SPECIFIC TO THE OPERATIONS OF THE MIAMI-DADE
COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SCHOOL POLICE

Pursuant to the exemption provided by Board Rule 6Gx13- 3F-1.021, Professional Services
Contracts, staff is negotiating with the law firm of Marino & Walsh to provide "as-needed"
legal consulting services to the Miami-Dade County Public Schools Division of School Police.

Details of this item will be available prior to the Board meeting of July 14, 1999,
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